RAPTOR
MATERIALSLc

8120 Gage Street o Frederick, CO 80516
Bus: (303) 666-6657 e Fax: (303) 666-6743

Tuesday 06 September 2022

To: Robert D. Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
Office of Mined Land Reclamation (OMLR)

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

From: Garrett C. Varra, General Manager
Raptor Materials, LLC

8120 Gage Street

Frederick, Colorado 80516

Subject: Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project, File No. M-2022-013, 112¢ Permit Application Adequacy Review #1 -
REPLY

Dear Rob,

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS), Office of Mined Land Reclamation (OMLR); reviewed the
contents of the Original 112¢ permit application for the Two Rivers Sand, Gravel and Reservoir Project (TRP), File No. M-2022-
013 and submitted comments via Adequacy Letters of 24 June and 5 August 2022. The Division was required to issue an
approval or denial decision no later than July 17, 2022. An initial extension was requested and granted to 15 September 2022.

Please find attached the following documents as our response:

- Raptor Materials adequacy response of 31 August 2022 to Colorado Office of Mined Land Reclamation
- Exhibit A (revised), Legal Description

-Exhibit C1(revised), Existing Conditions

- Exhibit F Map (revised), Reclamation Plan Map

- Exhibit G Map, Addendum 5 (revised), Water Information Map

- Exhibit G, Addendum 6, Flow Technologies Response to DRMS Adequacy Review

- Exhibit G, Addendum 7, AWES Response to DRMS Adequacy Review - Dewatering Evaluation
- Exhibit H, Addendum 5, ERO Response to CPW Adequacy Review

- Exhibit N (revised), Source of Legal Right to Enter

- Exhibit R, (updated), Proof of Filing with County Clerk and Recorder

- Exhibit S, Addendum 2, AWES Response to DRMS Adequacy Review - Slope Stability

- CDPHE Fugitive Dust Application

- CDPHE Varra Stormwater Permit Withdrawal

- CDPHE Raptor Materials Stormwater Permit Application

We trust these attend to the comments received and look forward to receiving your response.

Additionally, we have reviewed the comments and objections provided in your correspondence of June 03, 2022. With regard to
your question on jurisdictional issues, we believe any not under the authority of the DRMS which either have no standing or are
addressed in this response, will be resolved in permitting with the City of Evans.

Regards,

o

&

Garrett Varra
General Manager




